
General Education Subcommittee Meeting 
WebEx 

Thursday February 25, 2021 
  

In attendance: Valerie Guyant, Gwen Hart, Charlie Mack, Spike Magelssen, Joyce Mphande-
Finn, Cristy Ozburn, and Kasthuri Udayakumar,  
Absent: Aaron Riggins 
Recorder: Cristy Ozburn 

Meeting called to order at 1:00 p.m. 

Meeting minutes from the February 11, 2021 meeting were reviewed and unanimously approved.  

No proposals were discussed. 

New Business: 

The committee discussed electing a new chair for Fall 2021. Valerie was nominated by two 
members. Since not all members were present at the meeting, an email was subsequently sent to 
all committee members soliciting nominations for chair.  

The committee was informed that Core Leadership requested a presentation on the progress this 
committee has made towards the development of a General Education Assessment strategy in 
response to NWCCU recommendations. Cristy prepared a written chronological summary of the 
progress made since November 2019 to present, and provided this to the committee. Valerie will 
present this information to Core Leadership before the end of the semester.  

The committee then worked to create definitions and outcome statements for each of the three 
draft general education Core Learning Outcomes: critical thinking, integrative learning, and 
social and cultural perspectives.   

Meeting adjourned at 1:57 p.m. 


